
 

 

 

LSL/HM/050/2017                                                                                     Dated: 10.04.2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

  

Greetings to you from Lovedale! 

  

The class X students are on a break since Saturday, the 8th of April, 2017. They return 

to school for the new academic session for Class XI on Tuesday, the 18th of April, 2017. 

  

Parents and students of the new class XI are invited to attend an Orientation and 

Counselling Session in the English Lab at 2.30 p.m. on the 18th of April, 2017. Please 

plan to be present at this important interaction. All students of class XI are expected 

to return to school before 2.00 p.m. on the 18th of April, 2017. 

  

We look forward to meeting you at the Interaction Session for parents and students 

next week. 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Headmistress 

 


